
Notice of Public Hearing
Aitkin County Board of Commissioners

CDBG-CV Broadband Grant- McGrath Project

Notice is hereby given that the County Board of Aitkin County, Minnesota will hold a
public hearing in the County Board Meeting Room in the Aitkin County Government
Center, 217 2"d SfteetNW, Aitkin, MN 56431onTuesday, September24,2024 at 10:30
AM. The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss the completed McGrath Broadband
project. All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing or submit written
comments. For further information, please contact Mark Jeffers, Economic Development
Coordinator at the above address, markjeffers@co.aitkin.mn.us or 218-513-6188.

Jessica Seibert
Aitkin County Administrator


